
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 18th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Early Years and KS1 Design Technology Club 
 
We will be running a Design Technology Club for Early Years, Year 1 and Year 2 children for 3 weeks on 
Tuesdays from 20th February, straight after school, 3:20pm until 4:00pm. 
 
Completed forms need to be back to the office by Friday 26th January 2024. 
If there is a lot of interest in this club then we will pick names randomly from a hat.  
 
Thank you in anticipation,  
 
Mrs Short and Mrs Wynne 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
I would like my child to take part in DT club.  
 
Parent Name__________________________________   Child’s Name _____________________________ 
 
My child will be collected by _________________________________  
 
Signed: _____________________________________ Date: __________________________ 


